
Froghall, Powis and Sunnybank Community Council 

Wednesday, 4th March 2020 at 7pm 

Froghall Community Centre 

 

Minutes 

 

In attendance:  Albert Craig, Geoff Goolnik, Linda Presslie, Alex Mess, Stephen Clarke, 
Victoria Pirie, Ann Pirie, Victoria Pirie, Karen Finch 

Also, in attendance:   Cllr Sandra McDonald. 

Members of the public:  Mr and Mrs Cruickshank, Daniel Boal   

FPSCC would like to offer their sincere condolences to the family of Wilma and send them 
our heartfelt support at this time. 

AGM 

 

1. Albert welcomed all to the meeting 
2. Chair’s Report, Albert gave an update of had been achieved over the last year. 
3. Treasurer’s Report, Accounts submitted, Proposed by Linda, seconded by Alex 
4. Albert decided to stand down as chair. 
5. After a period of discussion,  

Albert (reluctantly) stayed as chair,  
John was elected vice-chair,  
Stephen was re-elected secretary,  
Ann was re-elected treasurer,  
Linda was re-elected as Planning Officer 
Geoff Goolnik Webmaster  

Meeting 

1. Welcome and Apologies 

Albert welcomed everyone, opening, the meeting at 1914. 

Apologies were received from John Singer, Cllrs Dell, Michael, Alex. 

Minutes and Matters Arising 

The business cards were out to members 

Banners, changed in design (Karen will send on details of the council’s design),  

Linda will see if we can use the logo from the business cards, Linda to invite someone to talk 
about the Berryden Corridor. 

Tree stumps in Sunnybank to be removed, Elmbank closed for one day for resurfacing. 



2. Police Report & City Wardens 

No Police or, City Wardens were present. 

3. Councillors’ Reports 

Cllr Sandra McDonald Local Development Plan, out for consultation (12 wks) HMO Policy for 
the area to be taken down from 15% to 12%. 

BT Yard, No student accommodation, Church of Scotland rumoured to be building a new 
church on that site. 

Council Budget to address climate change, Council Tax to increase 4%. 

ACC up for an award for being the council of the year. 

New school to be built in Tillydrone. 

4. Members of the Public  

Sandra to ask the Council if they will adopt Sunnyside Walk. 

5. Planning Matters 

There being no planning matters to discuss, there is no minute to read. 

6. Treasurer's Report 

See AGM 

7. Correspondence 

Powis Residents’ Group asked if a Community Councillor could attend their meeting. 

8. AOCB   

a. Albert asked about the purchasing of 1000 business cards and a new banner for the 
Community Council. After some discussion this was passed, 5 votes for, one against. 

9. Date and location of the next meeting  

FPSCC was due to meet on Wednesday 1st April, due the Corvid 19 Pandemic all future 
meetings will be postponed until after the pandemic. 


